
Thank you for your public service and hard work.  Please give us parents the power to choose the school for their child. We pay 
taxes, we should be able to be proactive with the money we spend. On a practical note: all the scuttlebutt I hear from parents is that 
if they are denied the right  to use an online out-of-district charter, they wouldn't use the district school anyway - so the district would 
gain nothing by refusing to release students.And that would be pointless and punitive.    


